Foellmi, Thomas J - DNR

From: DiMaggio, Janet H - DNR

Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 11:57 AM

To: Brian Youngwirth (byoungwirth@generalengineering.net); Lynn Bradley
(Ibradley@generalengineering.net)

Subject: Speaker offsite notification

Please keep this as a copy to submit with you claim. | have approved an additional $229.39 for notification to Gloria
Lutzen for contamination due to the release at Speaker Property. The approval date for this is 05/15/2020.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Janet DiMaggio, P.G.

Hydrogeologist, Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment/Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

3911 Fish Hatchery Road, Fitchburg, W1 53711

Phone: (608) 275-3295 (voicemail only)

Temporary Mobile: (608) 800-1185 (no voicemail)

janet.dimaggio@wisconsin.gov
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